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Advisory Committee Coordinator
Committee Chair Ms. Diane Buelt called the meeting to order at 6:09 p.m. with introductions.
Review of the Minutes of the Previous Meeting:

A motion was made to approve the minutes as amended.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

Office of Instruction/Advisory Committee Business:

Discussion of the Virtual Notebook and the updated labor markets will take place at the next advisory meeting.  The membership roster was circulated and updated.
Director Report

Director of Allied Health Debra Ortiz thanked new Clark College MRAD student representative John Fritz for taking time to be a part of this committee. 

Director Ortiz reported that a new cohort of 20 Medical Radiography students is going full speed in this first quarter. Jenny King is teaching the Skills Lab, Positioning, and Image Processing classes. There is one new instructor:  Ken Sailer, who is teaching Radiation Protection, and another returning instructor Shane Yocum, is teaching Patient Care and the Patient Care Lab. 

Accreditation. Director Ortiz reported that the accreditation process in ongoing and progressing. The self-study is due April 25, 2013.  Director Ortiz asked if any members would be willing to review the self-study and Heather Cassavoy agreed to review.

The committee asked Ms. Ortiz to give an overview of the accreditation process. She reported that after the Self-Study, a site visit is slated to take place June 2014. The approximate timelines are the JRCERT Report of Findings to be completed by September 2014, and a response to the report of findings will be completed October/November 2014. Finally, the board decision is made sometime between November 2014 and April 2015.  
New Equipment:
Loyal Betschart gave a slide-show of the phantom equipment that the MRAD program currently has. After the slide show, a discussion of equipment needs took place and a prioritized list was agreed upon by the committee. The box below shows the prioritized list of equipment needs for the MRAD program:
	 
	MRAD Equipment Needs
	Cost

	1
	C-arm
	90,000

	2
	Mobile x-ray unit
	35,000

	3
	second set of phantom parts
	40,000

	4
	DR with ceiling mounted tube (in 3rd patient care lab room)
	140,000

	5
	Pediatric phantom
	32,000


A motion was made in support of the above prioritized equipment list. The motion was seconded, voted upon, and unanimously carried.  
Old Business:
Survey Monkey. Employer/graduate and employer/student surveys were reviewed and the committee offered their advice on each of the surveys. After their input, the surveys were updated and Director Ortiz thanked the committee for their input.  
Vision Statement. With the committee’s input, the current vision statement for the Medical Radiography program was revised. A motion was made to accept the vision statement as revised. The motion was seconded and unanimously approved. The following is the MRAD Vision Statement: 

                The vision of the Medical Radiography Program is to provide superior academic opportunities and clinical experience that ensure Clark College graduates are among the highest qualified radiologic technologists in the industry.

New Business:

Update on 2012 graduates. Instructor Jenifer King reported that 11 of the 18 graduates from the program are employed as follows: Five are at PeaceHealth SW Medical Center, one is at Adventist Medical Center, two are at Vancouver Clinic, and two are at Legacy Mt. Hood. One graduate is being trained in Computed Tomography (CT) and another is being trained into Angio. Loyal Betschart reported that he’s found a radiography position as well.
MRAD Graduation Ceremony. Ms. King said the ceremony and celebration was great. There was a large turnout with pictures and videos. President Knight stopped by and spoke to the students. Dean Bowers attended and said it was a significant, meaningful event for the students and their families. The students spoke about their experience eloquently. 

American Registry of Technologists (ARRT) Results. Most graduates have taken the ARRT national exam with 100% of them passing. The grade is weighted by a scaled score according to difficulty and the overall score was 90.2. For a breakdown of how the students scored in each section of the exam, please see the Annual Program Summary Report for 2012 attached. 
Next Job Website. Clark College has a website where students, alumni, employers, and the community can apply for and post jobs. Employers can post their open positions and also search for potential employees. This website is coordinated and updated by the Career Services Department. 
Mission Statement.  Director Ortiz read the Medical Radiography program mission statement and asked the committee for input. After the reading of the mission statement, a motion was made to keep the mission statement as it is. The motion was seconded and unanimously approved by the committee. 

Vision 2020. Dean Bowers spoke about Clark College’s Vision 2020 initiative. For MRAD program, Dean Bowers would like the committee to begin thinking about how the MRAD program will look in the year 2020. Dean Bowers would like to take an in-depth look at Vision 2020 with the committee at the spring advisory committee meeting. 
Ms. Buelt summarized the meeting.

Next Meeting:

The next meeting date was discussed and decided on Tuesday, May 7, 2013 at 6 p.m. Meeting location is T-Building, room 101.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 p.m.
Prepared/Submitted by Andreana DiGiorgio
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